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NTUDENT SERVICES

UPCOMIN'

Application deadlines for Part-time student awards are as follows:
April 1st for Intersession Courses
June 1st for Summer Session Courses

Note: Students who were full-time during the 1991-92 academic year
are not eligible to apply.

Canadian Federation of University Women -
Saint John
Senior Year Scholarship - Value $1,000
Conditions - Female student entering final undergraduate year in
September, 1992. Student must be graduate of a high school in New
Brunswick District 19, 20 or 52.
Application Deadline - May 31, 1992

Post Graduate Study - Lillian D. and Charles R. Bone
Memorial Scholarship - Value $1,000
Conditions - Female university graduate entering a Post-Graduate
Degree Program. Applicant must be a graduate of a high school in New
Brunswick School District 20 or 52 or a resident of the greater Saint
John area.
Application Deadline - May 31, 1992.

Note: Two letters of Reference from Professors in Field of Study
required.

Mature Student - Jean Crawford Flemming Memorial
Scholarship - Value $1,000

Conditions - Mature woman (over age 24), a resident of the greater
Saint John area, who has completed a minimum of 30 credit hours (the
equivalent of one full year of study) and is pursuing full-time degree
studies at a Canadian University.
Application deadline - May 31, 1992.
Note: An academic letter of reference and transcript required,

Academic standing is a consideration in all scholarships. Financial

need is a consideration in the Senior Year and Jean Crawford Flemming
Memorial Scholarship.

Applications available from Undergraduate Awards Office, Room 109,
Alumni Memorial Building. Please return completed applications to:
Chairman, Scholarship Committee, Canadian Federation of University
Women Saint John, P.O. Box 6233, Station A, Saint John, N.B. E2L 4R7

Bathurst Students Scholarship - J. Harper Kent Charitable
Foundation Inc. Scholarship

Conditions - Canadian citizens. Preference 1o residents of city of Bathurst or
secondly to residents of the county of Gloucester. Consideration to academic
achievement and financial need.

I Apply - The Selection Committee, J. Harper Kent Charitable Foundations Inc.,

P.O. Box 1177, Bathurst, N.B., E2A 4H9
Deadline - June 1, 1992,

George B. Whalen Memorial Scholarship -
Value $750

Applicant must be enrolled in a university degree program related to
agriculture or the dairy industry including plant and animal science entering
second, third or fourth year of study and a resident of New Brunswick.

Applications must include: A 300-500 word essay concerning the applicants
future plans and how they relate to the agricultural industry; Two letters of
recommendation from professors; and a transcript of marks.

Applications forms available from Undergraduate Awards Office, UNB, Room
109, Alumni Mum..-ial Building. Completed applications should be sent to
{ Scholarship Committee, New Brunswick Milk Marketing Board, P.O. Box 490,
t Sussex, N.B. EOE 1P0, for the attention of Jennifer Fuller.

Deadline - June 26, 1992
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Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507
Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

A Time Just for Men, On Friday afternoon's at 3:30 p.m. some

university men are gathering to discuss male gender issues. All
men are welcome to join us. Monte Peters' Residence, Apt 2,
Bridges House, 2:30 pm. All Welcome.
i .. Every Fri. 5:00 pm.
Rcsidence,_ Apt. 2 Bridges House. All welcome.
- isti ip. Meetings every Wednesday
evening 7:30 pm. Alumni Memorial Lounge. All Welcome,
i : Openings still remain for the
5%?5)2’ 9 workshop. Contact Campus Ministry 453-5089 or 459-
¢ Qnuman_mmmm You are invited to join a non-
denominational Christian Meditation Group meeting every
Wednesday at 8:00 pm. The meditation is guided by tape talks
-~ made by John Main O.S.B., founder of the Benedictine Priory in

9!\23;&&1. For more information call Kathleen Crowley at 450-

Worship Services

» Catholic Masses. St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday
Masses 11:00 am & 4:00 pm.

i ist: Sunday 11:00 am, Wed. and Thurs. 12:30

pm. Old Arts Chapel.

Monte Peters’

Orientation '92 _
Hey! DON'T procrastinate. Your hand written letters to the '92 Freshmen are due April 3rd. They
may be dropped off in the Orientation Office. Remember do not seal the envelopes and ensure that
your name is on the returned envelopes. Remember the sooner you get them in the better.

Book Sale
The Albert Ross English Society will be holding a Book Sale on Tuesday, March 31st from 9:00am
to 5:00pm at Memorial Hall. Great prices and a wide variety of different books, especially useful for
students. Proceeds will be used to implement reading aids for the visually challenged. For more

information, or if you wish to donate some books, please contact John Heinstein at 457-7434 or
Sean Yeomans at 459-6779.

Seminar to explain Canada’s economic system -
The department of economics at the University of New Brunswick in Fredenctoq and the
Fredericton branch of the Canadian Institiute of International Affairs will present a seminar about
Canada's Economic Mess, on Saturday, April 18, from 9 am to 4:30 pm in UNB's Alumni Memorial
Building. A $20 registration fee ($10 for students) covers materials, lunch and refreshmg:ms.
With attendance limited to about 50 people, advance registration is essential. To register phone
Dr. William Milne at UNB's economics department, 453-4828, or mail a cheque payable to CIIA

Seminar, to: CIIA Seminar, c/o Department of Economics, University of New Brunswick, PO Box
4400, Fredericton, NB. E3B 5A3.

Aeolian Winds to debut Atlantic Tour

The Aeolian Winds, based in London, Ontario, is a woodwind quintet which unites the fprces of five
dynamic Canadian musicians. UNB/STU Creative Arts, together with Debut Atlantic, is pleased to
announce their performance in the intimacy of Memorial hall on the UNB Campus on Monday,
March 30, at 8 pm. ) :

Accomplished musicians, the Aeolian Winds will be playing an interesting selection of music, on
their current 12-stage tour of Atlantic Canada.

Single tickets for this performance are available to non-subscribers for $12/adult, $10/senior and
$4/student at the door. Phone 453-4623 for details.

Standard CPR/Heart saver course offered 4
If you were faced with an emergency situation, would you know what to do? Join the 148,337 other
Canadians who have already received first aid training. Enroll now for the CPR/Heart Saver course

Ceé'!lg‘l‘"‘ on 65 Brunswick Street. For more information contact the Fredericton Red Cross office at
458-8445.

Calender of events
Mar. 27 - April 4. Theatre New Brunswick presents: The Secret Rapture. At the Playhouse. 8:00
pm. 458-8344. No performance on Sunday.
Mar. 27 & 28 - NB Science Fair at the Aitken Centre. 453-3555.
March 30 - Creative Arts Series presents: "Aeolian Winds - Woodwind ensemble. 8:00 p.m.
Memorial Hall, UNB, 4534623
Public Service Announcements
(March 23 - April 3, 1992) .

Have you ever had difficulty getting past the medical receptionist's screening process received
confusing or unworkable advice from your doctor, felt that your health concerns were not being
taken seriously, or wondered how to get a second opinion? The UNB Faculty of Nursing and
Department of Extension and Summer Session invite you to the opening session of this year's
"Women's Health Issues" conference at 8:00 p.m. on Friday evening, April 3 in MacLaggan Hall,
Room 105. Open to the general public, free of charge, this panel discussion will focus on more
effective communication between patient and physician.

Preoccupied with nurturing others, many women don't take the time to nurture themselves - and
yet, as the constant caregivers, they may be the ones most in need. "Nurturing Qurselves: New
Brunswick's Third Annual Conference on Women's Health Issues" (Saturday, April 4 at
Ma.cLaggap Hall, UNB) providés women of all ages and backgrounds with a supportive climate in
which to discuss health-;elated concerns. Participants can choose from among twenty workshops
on a wide range of topics - breast self-examination, hysterectomy, infertility, permanent fertility
control, menopause, hormone imbalance, chronic fatigue syndrome, osteoporosis, back care,
respiratory problems, pain control through physiotheraphy, “self-esteem, mediation, creativity,
fitness past fifty, sexual enjoyment, renegotiation of household responsibilities, conflicts over

parenting, problems in communication between men and women, and sexual harassment.

Registrations are being accepted now by the UNB Extension clﬁramnent. Registration fee is $40
($20 for seniors and full-time students). For more information, UNB Extens:%n at 453-4646.

Tired of not Having your MLA listen?
The UNB-STU Progressive Conservative Youth will be nsoring a campus forum for students to
meet the Tory MLA's from the riding of Petitcodiac and S ippagan-Les-isles.
Both Dennis Cochrane and Jean Gauvin will be on campus from 12:30
March 31st, in Room 103 of the SUB. Students are enco

Hi I'm Derrick
I will be giving classes on
“ how to drive a bicycle while intoxicated”
every Friday night at the Social Club.

Cost = 5 doubles/person
ps. I got the cut over my eye while shaving - really.




